
 

 

 
15th June 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

This week, all the children in school have been busy practising ready for Sports Day next week and 
they have been really impressing us! 

Reception have been reading the story of the Three Little Pigs and building their own houses out 
of different materials. They have also planted some more seeds – this week, they planted beans. 
Mrs Nicholson’s class were also lucky enough to visit Westleigh High School for a lesson about Life 
Cycles. 

In Year 1/2, the children have started to read their new book ‘Meerkat Mail’ and have sent their 
Meerkats to Antarctica! They have also been playing parachute games in PE this week, which they 
have really enjoyed. 

In Year 3/4, the children have been sketching their own design of Hogwarts, using a range of 
sketching techniques – we have had some very creative ideas! They have also began to read their 
new class reader – The Journey – which we are all very enthusiastic about. 

This week, Year 6 and some children from Year 5 visited Brathay in the Lake District. Whilst they 
were there they took part in lots of exciting activities including swimming in a lake, jumping of a 
jetty into a lake, canoeing and gyhll scrambling. They were also very pleased that they received 
hot chocolate whilst they were there! The children also took the opportunity to complete an 
excellent piece of writing persuading people to visit Brathay. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Ball 
Year 3/4 Teacher 
 

 
 

What’s coming up... 
 

Monday, 18th June 2018 – Reception Class Trip – Outdoor Adventure to Haigh Hall 
Tuesday, 19th June 2018 – Sports Day LITTLE DRAGON’S ONLY (weather permitting) details to follow 
Wednesday, 20th June 2018 – Sports Day Rec – Year 6 (weather permitting) details to follow 
Friday, 22nd June 2018 – Year 1/2 – Trip to Formby Beach – details to follow 
Week Beginning – 2nd July 2018 – New Reception Intake Home visits 
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